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8 November 2023 

 

 

John Luke  
fyi-request-24684-4fe1a4ab@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Tēnā koe John,   

Response to your official information request 

Thank you for your official information request received on 7 November 2023 for 
“meeting minutes of Orton Bradley Park Board from 1st Jan 2021 to now. Also the 
updated register of each board member's conflict of interest.” 

The information you requested is not held by Toitū Te Whenua Land Information New 
Zealand (LINZ) and we have no reason to believe that it is held by another agency. 
Therefore, we are refusing your request under section 18(g) of the Official Information Act 
(OIA). 

LINZ do not administer the R O Bradley Estate Act 1972 (a private Act of Parliament) and 
have no role in the administration of the park. LINZ’s sole responsibility under the Act is 
to provide advice to the Minister for Land Information requesting a recommendation be 
made to the Governor-General on the appointment of the Chair. The Chair is appointed 
for a term of three years. 

Although the Orton Bradley Park Board is not subject to the OIA, you may wish to contact 
them through their website for the information you seek: 
https://www.ortonbradley.nz/contact-us.  

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact 
ministerialsupport@linz.govt.nz.  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
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Please note, this response letter outlining our decision on your request, with your 
personal details withheld, and any attached documentation will be published on the 
LINZ website. This is likely to be published by 22 December 2023 

 

Nāku noa, nā 

 

Pete Hill 
Senior Business Partner 
Ministerial and Government Services 


